
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Tsuut’ina Nation 

CC: Education Board of Trustees 
Executive Director of Lifelong Learning 
Education Staff 
Communications 
Southland Transportation 

DATE:  February 4, 2025 

RE:  Tsuut’ina Education Schools and Offices Closure Notice – February 5, 2025 

 

Dādánast’ádā, 

Due to extreme cold weather, all Tsuut'ina Education schools and offices will be closed on Wednesday, 

February 5. In addition, transportation to non-Tsuut’ina Education schools has been cancelled. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or require additional information. 

We would also like to extend our deepest condolences to the Big Plume families during this difficult 

time.  

Respectfully,  

 

Jonathan Kaiswatum 

Director of Education 

Tsuut’ina Education Department 

 


